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Number of candidates:
1
Norman Prentiss



Years of Service at UMBC:  6 years

What strengths do you think you would bring to the AFAC?
I have served as a member of AFAC for the past three years, and I have a strong sense of the committee's ongoing goals. I was also one of the main organizers for UMBC’s first annual Adjunct Conference, which debuted successfully in Fall of 2019 – and I am currently making plans for the Fall 2020 event. I have taught courses here at the Honors College since 2015, and have 25+ years of teaching experience at various levels (TA, adjunct, tenure-track). I also have administrative experience, both as a high school English Dept. Chair, and as a Coordinator with the Academic Programs division of Hopkins' Center for Talented Youth (where I also teach, and have served as an Academic Dean at their JHU summer site). My administrative and teaching experience with diverse populations of students helps me take various perspectives into account when confronting complex issues.
What issues do you think the AFAC should be addressing during the 2019‐2020 academic year?
I would like to continue the committee's efforts to be more aware of adjunct salaries and benefits, with an eye towards salary equity among adjuncts; further exploration and encouragement of adjunct "best practices" across departments; better outreach and communication with adjuncts; and increased advocacy for adjuncts during the current Coronavirus crisis.
